DECEMBER 8TH

Mrs. Wood's 3rd grade

READING:

We are starting a new unit studying Folktales. Our folktales describe different animals and what makes them unique.

• WRITING:

We just finished up our planet project. I cannot wait for you to see them. Our last writing of the year will be about Santa falling into our chimney!

this week • MATH:

We are continuing our study of multiplication and division. We will be learning the rules about multiplying and dividing by 0, 1 and 10.

• SOCIAL STUDIES

We are discussing different countries around the world and what Christmas may look like for them.

at home reminders

We have a couple of very busy weeks ahead of us! Please check this back of this newsletter for more detailed information about upcoming events.

Please continue working on skipcounting and multiplication facts at home. These are so important for the students to know as we continue working on them at school.

<u>important dates</u>

December 12th - Christmas Program and Math/Reading Night

December 15h - Field Trip

December 22nd - Holiday Celebrations

December 22nd - Half Day

December 25th-January 5th - No School

Upcoming Events

• DECEMBER 12TH

 Tuesday, December 12th is our Christmas concert. While concerts are happening, we will also be having family night in the High School commons. There will be games, a photographer, prizes, and take home activities.

• DECEMBER 15TH

 We will be going on a field trip to the Belding Museum and the library. We will be learning about Belding history! We will be going in the morning and return before lunch. There is no permission slip needed for this trip.

• <u>DECEMBER 22ND</u>

• This is the Friday before winter break. This day is a half day. In the morning, we have a quick 30 minutes for a pancake breakfast in our classrooms. After this, we do holiday rotations for the students to enjoy throughout the school. We will not be having a Christmas/Holiday party in our classroom as it is an entire school event here at Woodview.